
REPORT OF THE 

GAME AND FISH/STATE POLICE SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

July 23, 2021 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Game and Fish/State Police Subcommittee met on July 21, 2021, at 2:00 p.m. in Room A, 
MAC. The Subcommittee discussed the following items: 

1. Arkansas State Police provided an overview of new initiatives and general updates
regarding operations.

2. Austin Booth, Director, Arkansas Game and Fish Commission, introduced himself as the
new director, and shared his goals and vision for the future of the Commission.

Respectfully submitted by Senator Ricky Hill and Representative Josh Miller 
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